
17. SOUTH HAGLEY PARK – NORTHERN BOUNDARY SHARED
PATHWAY DEVELOPMENT

The Board considered a report outlining a proposal to develop a shared pathway
along the northern boundary of South Hagley Park which would facilitate access
for both cyclists and pedestrians.  The report sought approval for the consultation
and publicity on this project to proceed.

The Board resolved to endorse the northern boundary shared pathway
development proposal for public consultation.


